
Report from the April 19, 2022 Senior Task Force Meeting 
 
On Tuesday, April 19, 2022, the Naperville Senior Task Force (STF) hosted a meeting with 
representatives from the Gorman & Company LLC and Mercy Housing Lakefront teams. Similar 
to the Accessible Community Task Force meeting earlier in the month, the STF engaged both 
teams in a comprehensive conversation to learn more about their experience, design ideas and 
service plans to meet the needs of Naperville seniors at the site.   
 
Key areas of discussion included transportation, affordability and universal design features to 
make the property accessible to all who live there and visit, as well as the quality of supportive 
programming. The STF concluded the meeting by indicating that the two main concerns of 
seniors are long-term affordability of the units and access to transportation. 
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